
 

 

Special Education Millage Renewal Proposal 

 

The May 2 ballot will have a question asking voters to renew the Jackson County Intermediate School 

District Special Education Millage. If approved, the funds will be used by the JCISD to reimburse local 

schools for their mandated special education costs. 

3 Fast Facts: 

1. NO NEW TAXES: This is a renewal of the 1.5408-mill property tax millage that voters last approved in 

May 2017. 

2. 100% of FUNDS DISTRIBUTED: 100% of the revenue generated by this millage will be distributed to all 

of the local school districts. Jackson County ISD receives no funding from this millage. 

3. ALL KIDS BENEFIT: Without this millage in place, local school districts would lose millions in funding for 

mandated special education costs, resulting in fewer dollars to support programs for all students.  

For more information or to review the Q&A, visit www.jcisd.org/millage. 

http://www.jcisd.org/millage

